
Uttlesford District Council 
 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2019/20 
 
Notice of Completion of the Audit 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and 
Audit (England) Regulations 2015 that the audit of Uttlesford’s District Council’s 
financial statements for the year ended 31 March 2020 has been completed and the 
Statement of Accounts for the Financial year 2019/20 has been published. 
 
Any interested local government elector may request a copy of the statements by 
writing to the: 
 
Director of Finance, Revenues & Benefits, 
Council Offices, 
London Road, 
Saffron Walden 
CB11 4ER 
 
or by viewing them on the Council’s website at 13 December 2024. 


